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I urge you to not discontinue our vote by mail system.  When my parents were alive, 

it would have been very difficult for them to go to polls to vote.  I personally do a lot of 

research on candidates and issues and love being able to sit at my kitchen table with 

my notes and computer and make what I consider to be educated votes.  It would be 

hard to bring all my notes (not to mention a laptop) to a poll.  One of the things I have 

loved most about living in Oregon is the ability to vote by mail.  What a blessing!  

Please don't take that away. 


